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The Sulphur Institute Launches 
 Sulphur World Symposium 2011 Website 

and Opens Registration 
 
WASHINGTON, DC, October 6, 2010 — The Sulphur Institute (TSI) announced today 
that it has launched its Sulphur World Symposium 2011 website and registration is now 
open for this popular industry event.  Details for the event, scheduled for April 11-14, 
2011, in New York, New York, USA can be found at: 
www.sulphurinstitute.org/symposium11/.   

Catherine Randazzo, TSI’s president and CEO, commented, “TSI’s annual event 
continues to grow in importance, setting record attendance for both of the last two years 
with well over 200 delegates from more than 30 countries.  This speaks to the value of 
the program and the business opportunities available.”  Sulphur World Symposium 2011 
will be held at the legendary Waldorf-Astoria Hotel.  “The Sulphur Institute is returning to 
the United States for the first time in a decade and it promises to be a spectacular event 
with top-notch speakers in a city that is renowned for its fast-pace, business 
opportunities, museums, restaurants, theatre and architecture.  Registration has just 
opened and we have already received our first confirmed delegates,” she added. 

“Registration is currently discounted and you are encouraged to take advantage of the 
reduced fees and outstanding room rates at the Waldorf-Astoria, the lowest in several 
years. In addition, TSI is making available a limited number of meeting rooms that can 
be used for company meetings,” cited Marcia Horn, TSI’s director, member relations 
and events.  For more information on availability, contact MHorn@sulphurinstitute.org. 

Founded in 1960, TSI is committed to representing all stakeholders actively engaged in 
producing, buying, selling, handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur.  Member 
companies are based in Asia, Europe, the Middle East, and North and South America.  
For more information about TSI membership and programs, contact: 
DMessick@sulphurinstitute.org, The Sulphur Institute, 1140 Connecticut Avenue, NW, 
Suite 612, Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 202 331 9586; facsimile: +1 
202 293 2940.  Details on TSI programs and membership opportunities are available at: 
www.sulphurinstitute.org. 

-END- 

Important Style Note to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of The 
Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 


